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May 19, 2021 
 
Good evening, 
 
This is First Selectman Jason Bowsza reaching out to all residents of the Town of East Windsor. 
 
Beginning this week, Town facilities have re-opened to the public for normal business activities, 
with the exception of the Senior Center, which will reopen for normal, indoor activities beginning 
on June 1.  The Town will be adhering to the guidelines issued by CDC and Governor Lamont’s 
Executive Order – anyone who is fully vaccinated can come into municipal facilities unrestricted; 
anyone who is not fully vaccinated will still be required to wear a mask while indoors.   
 
This is a significant step towards our return to the post-pandemic new normal.   
 
We are winding down the Town’s vaccination clinics shortly, and we will be holding two final 
vaccination events this week: on Thursday, we will be partnering with Southern Auto Auction, 
Priority Urgent Care and USDA to hold a joint Farmers to Families Fresh Food Box distribution 
event, and a Johnson and Johnson vaccine clinic. Tomorrow’s event will be at 5 Phelps Road 
from 9am to 2pm, and no appointment is necessary. Friday’s event will be sponsored by the 
same partners and will be held in the Mill Pond Village Club House from 8:30a to 4p.  For 
Friday’s event, appointments are strongly encouraged so that we can ensure enough food 
boxes are available.  You can make an appointment by calling 860-623-2430.  Walk ins will be 
welcomed, but for vaccines only. 
 
Johnson & Johnson is a one-shot vaccine protocol, which means you only need one shot and 
you are vaccinated.  Anyone 18 years old or older is eligible for the vaccine. 
 
This Saturday, the Warehouse Point Library will be holding a book fair from 8am to 3pm to 
benefit and showcase the library.  Stop down and add to your summer reading collection! 
 
Lastly, we are excited to announce that the East Windsor Summer Concert Series will being on 
June 10th.  It will be held at East Windsor Park from 6:30pm to 8pm and will be our first 
opportunity to showcase the newly installed band shell with the general public.  Please join us if 
you can! 
 
I wish you continued good health, 
 
 
Jason E. Bowsza 
First Selectman 
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